
Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>

FW: Proposed changes to parking - Māpua Wharf area (Tahi/Aranui/Iwa) 
2 messages

Jane Park <Jane.Park@tasman.govt.nz> Tue, Nov 30, 2021 at 3:38 PM
To: Amai Thomson <cm@teatiawatrust.co.nz>, Amanda Brett - Tamaha Sea Scouts Group <amandaben27@gmail.com>, Anaru Stevens <andrew@ngati-tama.iwi.nz>, Andrew Butler - Mapua
Boat Club <andrewbutler1974@gmail.com>, Anne Turley <Anne.Turley@tasman.govt.nz>, Barney Thomas <barney.thomas@ngatirarua.iwi.nz>, David Loe <dbloe1@gmail.com>, Jessica
Moore <jessica.moore@tasman.govt.nz>, Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>, Mike Kininmonth <warm_sand@xtra.co.nz>, Nick Chin <nick.chin@tasman.govt.nz>,
Richard Hollier <Richard.Hollier@tasman.govt.nz>, Shane Pene <boofpene67@gmail.com>, Tracey Cleary <dantrace17@outlook.com>

Tēnā koutou

 

Please see below proposed changes for the Māpua Wharf area.

 

The ‘No Parking’ lines along Aranui and Iwa have come from a request from FENZ in regards to access and safety issues where the road is narrowed by cars on both sides of the road at
these locations. There is also an issue with larger vehicles  (and/or those with bikes on the back) parking at the roundabout of Aranui Road and Iwa Street .

 

The ‘No Parking’ lines along Tahi have come from a request from the local community groups and also residents of Tahi Street.

 

Consultation has already been undertaken with residents of Iwa Street, and consultation with affected property owners on the proposed changes to Aranui road closes on the 8 December.  

 

Dan/Tracey  - if you could please pass this information onto the MDCA for feedback that would be great. Can we please ask for a response by Wednesday 8 December.

 

Once consultation is finished we plan to get the changes to parking and signage installed as soon as possible so that is in place for the busy summer period.  

 

Tahi Street/Aranui   

‘No Parking’ as shown in yellow below
The red arrow – another sign added to existing sign to clearly direct campers, larger vehicles and boat trailers for parking
Install clearer signage to direct pedestrians through to the wharf and off the road (blue arrow) 
Propose to change the carparks marked green to Motorcycle parking – this is so that larger vehicles with bikes on the back don’t park here and hinder use of the roundabout by
FENZ. The MC parks further up could be re-purposed as extra Mobility parks or some other use when changes are made for the boat ramp?

 

 



 

 

Iwa Street  - One side of ‘No Parking’ in between parking bays (already consulted on)  - no other changes to be made at this point to Iwa Street.

   

 

Please do get in contact if you have any feedback or concerns.

 

Ngā mihi

Megan

   

Megan Bell | Community Infrastructure

Road Safety Co‑ordinator

Extension 751 | DDI +64 3 543 8551
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